
Secure Funding for CE Development – While we pursue a number of avenues to subsidize 

Continuing Education Credits for our members, occasionally, potential opportunities arise 

through the budget process that allow the state to meet workforce training/retraining goals 

related to emerging practice areas with our aspiration to provide our members with access to 

workforce development.  Two such initiatives include: 

 


